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rro,, later a letter was received
road as*follows?- 2°',erts011- ^ '^=h 16th, .hid,

MOiiïFJLâL, Mar. 16th, 1920.
■Dean Adams,

Noting Principal, 
McGill University, 
MOSÏREAL, ne.

Dear Dean Adams î-

. , > , 1 wish to acknowledge receipt of
Foundation^ ln connectlon ^ith the Rockefeller

^ZsIbiIeIiIF
~oax d of Management do not feel at liberty to 
comait tnemselvea to any plan until uora detail 
a*id w©finite plans are submitted.

j, . „ h© discusre i fully and
♦vf *î * ayQ instructed to state by ray Board, 
tr"v the Montreal General Hospital is willing 
ana anxious to cooperate In any plan that will 
further medical education, and, in particular, 
tiiQ interests of McGill University.

Yours faithfully,

(Signed) Farquh&r Robertson

FRESIDBri.

Aftor the lapse of a couple of week», 
the cling Principal called on Mr. Farqugar Robertson 
and explained that the letter addressed to him by the 
Joint ommitte© put forward proposals of a general 
character, and at the present time it ms impossible 
to make a more detailed statement in the case. He 
also mentioned that the Beard of the Royal Victoria 
Hospital had accepted the Committee’s proposals and
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